
Public Pool Safety Regulations 

Dear Pool Patrons, 

In order to ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for all visitors, we kindly ask that you adhere 

to the following safety regulations while using our public pool: 

• All children under the age of 12 must be accompanied by an adult. 

• No running, pushing, or horseplay is permitted in the pool area. 

• Glass containers are strictly prohibited. Please use plastic or metal alternatives. 

• All swimmers must shower before entering the pool. 

• Proper swim attire is required. No cut-offs or jeans are allowed. 

• If you experience discomfort or any emergencies, please alert a lifeguard immediately. 

• Smoking is not allowed within the pool area. 

• Food and drinks are allowed only in designated areas. 

Your cooperation in following these regulations is greatly appreciated as it contributes to the 

safety and enjoyment of our community. Thank you for your attention to these matters. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Pool Facility Name] 

[Contact Information] 


